
  

Important Safety Notice 
  

Product Recall 
 

Christmas Lila & Jack Pacifier Clip and Teether  
 

 
 

We are recalling the above products due to a safety risk. The products do not 
meet required safety standards and could present a risk of choking and 
strangulation.  
  
The products were on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores and online 
between October and November 2023. There are 2 designs – candy cane 
and mug. The product code shown on the price sticker and the receipt will be 
either 879323, 879328, 879340 or 879345. 
  
If you purchased one of these products, please stop using it immediately and 
return to any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  
  
For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 
   

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 
• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  

 
  
  
 
 
 
Ref: SP240064 (UK ROI) / Display until: 23rd February 2024  


